
The City of Keene and Town of Swanzey are conducting a corridor study of 
the Winchester Street (Route 10) Corridor from the existing Roundabout at 

Route 101 in Keene to the Market Basket entrance in Swanzey. 

WHAT: Project Listening Sessions

WHEN:
Tuesday, October 18, 2022
6:00 p.m.	

Tuesday, October 25, 2022
6:00 p.m. 

WHERE: 

Whitcomb Hall
17 Main Street
Swanzey, NH

Keene Public Library  
(Cohen Hall)
60 Winter Street
Keene, NH

WHO: 
YOU!
Residents, Business Owners, Commuters, Local Officials

PUBLIC INVITED

PUBLIC LISTENING SESSIONS
LOWER WINCHESTER STREET RECONSTRUCTION

Listening Sessions are to be held in both communities to provide a forum for residents, business owners, and 
commuters to express their concerns and influence the future vision for the corridor. The meetings will consist 
of a brief presentation to be followed with small group discussions focused on the current problems and 
opportunities along the corridor. You may attend either session regardless of where you live. 



LOWER  
WINCHESTER STREET  

RECONSTRUCTION

The City of Keene and Town of Swanzey are conducting a corridor study of the Winchester Street 
(Route 10) Corridor from the existing Roundabout at Route 101 in Keene to the Market Basket entrance 
in Swanzey. 

Local Postal Customer


